

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA FINANCE DEPARTMENT

John W Hodge III Deputy Director of Finance Office of Property Data 1401 JFK Blvd, Ste 1582 Philadelphia, PA 19102 (215) 686-5628 john.hodge@phila.gov

JAMES F. KENNEY MAYOR

The Honorable Darrell Clarke

City Council President

City Hall, Room 490

Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Council President Clarke,

This letter is in response to a request made at the April 4th, 2018 hearing before the Committee of the Whole on the Fiscal Year 2019 proposed budget for the Office of Property Assessment. At this hearing, the following request was made:

Schedule a demonstration of the Tyler Technologies iasWorld Computer Assisted Mass Appraisal (CAMA) solution for City Council.

Attached please find the Powerpoint document that was presented by Tyler Technologies during the iasWorld CAMA software demonstration held on May 23, 2018 with Council and staff.

Sincerely

John Hodge